ALABAMA STATE BOARD OF PUBLIC ACCOUNTANCY

RSA Plaza Suite 226 334/242-5700 Mailing Address
770 Washington Avenue In-state WATS: 1-800-435-9743 P.O. Box 300375
Montgomery, AL 36104-3807 Fax: 334/242-2711 Montgomery, AL 36130-0375

D. Boyd Busby, CPA www.asbpa.alabama.gov

Executive Director

Notice About Continuing Professional Education

In the midst of CPE course cancellations and changes in delivery method,
please note that the Alabama Board has been proactive in moving to more
fluid formats of CPE that will make completion of your CPE hours during this
trying situation much easier. The CPE Rules were changed effective October 1,
2019 to remove the cap on self-study hours, allowing all 40 of your CPE hours
to be completed by self-study if you so choose. Please review the summary of
CPE Rule changes as you plan out the remainder of your CPE courses for this
fiscal year.

https://asbpa.alabama.gov/PDF/2019724CPEChanges.pdf

While the Board's physical office location remains closed, all operations are
continuing outside of the office and we are committed to responding by email
any questions you might have.



